
Week 9 Term 3 2021

Kia ora parents, caregivers & whānau,

Well, here we are in Level 3! 

I'm sure everyone will be appreciating this shift towards normality and perhaps being able to enjoy
a decent flat white or a favourite takeout meal this week. 

For most Elim students, Level 3 will continue being 'business as usual', with their learning
programmes being delivered online. As a school, we have been grateful of the support our parent
community has shown during this unsettling time. We appreciate you partnering with our teachers
to support your child's/children's learning from home. I have thoroughly enjoyed seeing snippets of
the exciting learning that has been happening in each class and home through our online learning
platforms. Although these circumstances are not ideal, I am sure that there have been many
positive learning opportunities that have arisen from the extra time spent with family, playing,
baking, going for walks or bike rides around the block, and hopefully even from helping out with
some of the chores around the house too!

I'd also like to acknowledge the exceptional work our teachers are doing at this time as they
continue to challenge, extend, and support our learners from a distance. It is not easy delivering
lessons online and there is a multitude of work and preparation that goes on behind the scenes to
make it all happen. 

Thinking ahead, you would have heard that the school holiday dates remain unchanged (4-15
October). We will continue to keep you informed as we navigate upcoming events as levels change.

No doubt, at this stage, I am sure some of us are starting to feel that lockdown fatigue setting in,
but let's continue with the good work in following the alert level guidelines, so that we can all be
back on site as soon as we can. We hope that you and your family are keeping well and we pray
that you would know God's peace through this time.

Please enjoy seeing some of the highlights from the last couple of weeks.  

Kia kaha

Jonathan McPhail
Assistant Campus Lead
Golflands Junior Years 
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Lockdown Birthday Shoutouts!
11th September - 1st October

Chess Success
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